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  Letter dated 16 October 2018 from the representatives of Côte 

d’Ivoire, France, Kuwait, the Netherlands, Peru, Poland, Sweden, 

the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland and 

the United States of America to the United Nations addressed to 

the President of the Security Council 
 

 

 We, the undersigned members of the Security Council, request a meeting of the 

Council on the situation in Myanmar, pursuant to rule 2 of the Council ’s provisional 

rules of procedure. 

 We request that the Chair of the fact-finding mission on Myanmar formally brief 

a meeting of the Security Council under that item, which will enable Council members 

to receive further information on the situation and its implications for international 

peace and security. 

 We would be grateful if the present letter could be circulated as a document of 

the Security Council, with a view to consideration of the item in the month of October.  

 

 

(Signed) Gbolié Désiré Wulfran Ipo 

Chargé d’affaires a.i. 

for 

Kacou Léon Adom 

Permanent Representative 

Côte d’Ivoire 

 (Signed) François Delattre 

Permanent Representative 

France 

 (Signed) Mansour Ayyad Sh. A. Alotaibi 

Permanent Representative 

Kuwait 

 (Signed) Karel van Oosterom 

Permanent Representative 

Netherlands 

 (Signed) Gustavo Meza-Cuadra 

Permanent Representative 

Peru 

 

 * Reissued for technical reasons on 24 October 2018. 
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 (Signed) Joanna Wronecka 

Permanent Representative 

Poland 

 (Signed) Olof Skoog 

Permanent Representative 

Sweden 

 (Signed) Karen Pierce 

Permanent Representative 

United Kingdom 

 (Signed) Nikki Haley 

Permanent Representative 

United States 

 


